AH Committee

From: marty.cdb@gmail.com

Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 12:12 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Makila Farms - Affordable Housing Project (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent

Development of Makila Farms PROJECT (LAHAINA)) (AH-1(3))

Aloha Council Members,

My wife and | have 7 children.

We've lived here on Maui for over 20 years [my wife] and 30 years [myself].

My wife’s children are 52% Hawaiian; 4 of the 7 listed above.

Not a single one of them has been able to live in their own house on this island.

We watch in awe as the Council continues to kick the Affordable Housing ball down the road.
This developer is doing something very unique and NEEDED! Especially on the West Side.

We do not want the West Maui Community Planning Action Committee (CPAC) to delay this, or any other project, that
affordable housing on the West Maui; while they finish the community plan update.

We are in housing crisis and need affordable housing now.

Best Regards,
Marty Cooper

CWA Ventures, LLC - License 7350-A, Principal Architect
Cooper Design Build, Inc. - License BC 27530, RME / General Contractor
Cooper & Cooper, Inc. - Real Estate Solutions / Maui Director

PO Box 1062, Puunene, Hawaii 96784
Fax: 808 877 7119
Cell: 808 870 3274
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